
 
September 2022 

Dear parent / carer 

Year 7 Secondary School September 2023 Entry 

We are yet to receive printed booklets from Bradford Council with information about how to apply for a place at secondary school for 
students currently in Year 6.  
 
Therefore, please follow this link for further information about open evenings and how to apply for a place using the Bradford 
Council online portal. 
 
We have also included information on the academy website using this link specifically for applying for a place at a Dixons secondary 
school. Please note that you must still complete the online Bradford Council form when applying for a place at a Dixons secondary 
school.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/media/5559/applyingforasecondaryschoolstepbystepbookletfor2023entry.pdf
https://www.dixonsmp.com/admissions/year-7-admissions

